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Stars of the Week 

 
3C Isla 

3P Eoin 

4L Max 

4S Ella 

WN Zidan 

5C Lily 

5D Kieran 

6G Lily Mae 

6T Lily 

Friends of Moorlands 

Happy Mother’s day for Sunday! We hope you all enjoy the 
wonderful gifts put together by the fabulous Friends of 
Moorlands team who have worked so hard to raise funds 
and moral during the past few months. 

We hope to have a figure soon of the amount raised by all 
their efforts which we will share with you as soon as we 
can.                           

School Access 

Following a query, please can we just clarify that the 

dedicated ‘bus stop’ on Broad Road is for the use of the 

transport provided by Trafford for the use of the 

children in our Small Specialist Class and must be kept 

clear at all times as the taxi/minibus needs access both 

in the morning and after school to ensure the children 

can safely access them.  

From now on we will be opening the Broad Road gate 

as an exit for children and families. The bus gate that 

has previously been used will be for the sole use of the 

children on transport. Please be aware that this exit is 

narrower so we are asking you to be even more 

mindful of social distancing and be aware of others. 

Thank you for your help. 

Poppy Appeal 

We are pleased to announce that the poppy appeal, which 

seems such a long time ago now, raised £465.83. 

Thank you for supporting this fabulous charity. 

Welcome Back Everyone! 

We were so pleased to welcome back all of the 
children on Monday, we’ve never been so glad to hear 
so much noise! It was wonderful. We hope they all 
liked the gift of the ‘learning buddy bears’ and they 
have all been given names. Some children and families 
have even made outfits for the bears which has been 
lovely to see. 

Children and staff have all settled back into the 
routines and it almost feels like they have never been 
away.  

We are delighted to be able to start making plans for 
the future (roadmap permitting) and have started to 
look at the possibility of a residential trip for year 6. 
Emails have been sent to parents to gauge the 
potential take up, if you haven’t already, please 
respond as soon as possible. 


